
 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter
In terms of Section 35 of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: Mr Anton Pelser
A Pelser Archaeological Consulting
P.O. Box 73703
Lynwood Ridge 
0040

The investigation, exhumation and reburial of an accidentally discovered Iron Age Burial on Portion 57
of the farm Leeuwvallei 297KT, Burgersfort, Limpopo

Thank you for the report regarding the burials younger than 60 years located near the Late Iron Age burial that
was exhumed as part of permit #3048 in terms of section 35(4) of the National Heritage Resources Act, Act 25
of 1999 (NHRA). The graves younger than 60 years old are not protected by the NHRA and SAHRA has no
jurisdiction to make comment on any actions taken with regards to relocation or in-situ management for these
burials. The LIA burials were exhumed and relocated as per the Final Report provided by A Pelser, 2020 in
line with permit conditions.

SAHRA considers the matter to be closed.

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Natasha Higgitt
Manager: Development Applications Unit
South African Heritage Resources Agency
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